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A Century AM Stereo Station

December 30, 1986

Mr. John N, Sampson
5210 Girard Avenue South
Minneapolis, MN 55419

Dear John,

This letter will confirm your reception of COZY radio
on December 22 of this year.

You may have had prior reception of 820AM as WAIT. We
changed calls and format on April 7, 1986, to WCZE.

Happy listening...and a very happy new year.

Sincerely,

Efies
Connie Usry
Office Manager
WCZE/COZY 820AM Radio
869 Church Road
Elmhurst, IL 60126
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